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Trant Lindsay

From: Davidson Ian

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 8:30 AM

To: Trant Lindsay

Subject: FW: comment on HB2666

 

 

From: Rick Thronburg [mailto:rick2t@frontier.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:00 PM 
To: Davidson Ian 

Subject: comment on HB2666 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
            First let me state I am a consumer, not a farmer.  I DO NOT support HB2666.  To me this is a very easy decision. 
Gravel is not more important than farmland.  End of discussion. 
 
            Find other sources for aggregate product.   
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
            Rick Thronburg 
            632 SW Cypress St 
            McMinnville, OR 97128 
 
 
 
 


